
Dear BGCM Families,

We would love to welcome spring, but in true New England
fashion, the winter weather is still upon us. Please
remember to check WMUR for closings. Also, be sure to
send your child with layers to keep them warm while they
are at the Club.

We are thrilled to welcome new staff members to our
team. Kaitlyn (Art Director) has experience in animation
and illustrations. She is excited to share her art skillset
with our members. On April 5, Isaiah (Performing Arts
Director) will be joining us. He is an alumnus of BGCM. He
is in the process of finishing his last semester of school
and will have a BA in Theatre Arts/Dance. Please stop by
STEAM or the Performing Arts Center to meet them. We
are also excited to welcome Ashley (Director of Marketing
& Communications). Ashley joins the team with several
years of non-profit marketing experience. You will see her
attending activities and taking pictures of Members to use
on our social channels and in our marketing materials. If
you are at the Club and see her, please introduce yourself;
she’d love to meet you!

We’d also like to congratulate Tyler St. Onge on being
named Staff Member of the Month, and Abby Guimont
for Volunteer of the Month.

REMINDER: Registration for April Vacation Camp is OPEN!
Please be sure to call to register.

Sincerely,
BGCM Staff

IMPORTANT CLUB INFO & DATES
April 22 - April 26

7am-6pm

April Vacation Camp
Call to register, spots are limited.

April vacation is quickly approaching. If
you would like your child to attend April
Vacation Camp and haven’t registered
them or paid for the week, please call
the Clubhouse ASAP to complete the

registration process. Each child is $125
(if paid by April 12), and will increase to

$150/child after April 12.
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Spring Hours will change
following April vacation.

Beginning Monday, April 29,
the Club will be closing at 7pm.

The theme this week
will be Cruising

Around the World.
Flyers for Camp will

be releases the week
of April 8.
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CLUB HAPPENINGS TWEEN & TEEN SPECIAL EVENTS
April 2024

Ashley Severs
Director of Marketing

& Communications

Kaitlyn Kennedy
 Art Director

Basketball League Sign-Ups
April 1
Kid’s Club and Tween/Teen Members can
participate in our May Basketball League. Sign-
ups are now open, see Elvin for more
information. 

Community Meeting
April 19
Members will gather in the Gym at 4pm for a
time of community and recognition.

603 Poetry Club
Fridays at 5pm
Members will meet in the Learning Center, and
are welcome to join and express themselves
through poems and storytelling. Mark your
calendars...on April 9, for a special Spring into
Poetry event, from 5-6pm.

Environmental Science Club
Wednesdays at 4pm
Junior and Tween Members will be able to
experience and learn about the environment with
hands-on activities in The Learning Center.

African Drumming Spring Session
April 8-12
A BGCM favorite is back for the spring session.
Come learn African drumming all week from 3-
5:30 pm in Performing Arts. Participating
members will perform for family & friends at the
Club on Monday, April 15, at 5:30pm, and for the
community at the Foundation of Friends
Breakfast on Wednesday, April 17. 

3 vs 3 March Madness Basketball Tourney
April 5

Yuri’s Night
April 12

Spring Cookout
April 19

Teams will compete for prizes and best team
standing. See Elvin for more info!

We will be celebrating Spring, hopefully, with a
cookout and yard games in the field!

Let’s celebrate the first person, Yuri Gagarin, to
orbit Earth! This trailblazer showed us the
potential of humanity's spirit and our drive to
explore the unknown. We will celebrate him by
doing fun Outer Space themed activities with the
Teens and Tweens.

Girls Scouts at BGCM
Wednesdays at 3:30pm
Beginning April 17, the ASP will be offering Girls
Scouts to Members in grades K-5! For more info,
please contact Wendy.


